
 
CITY OF FORT BRAGG  

416 N. FRANKLIN,  FORT BRAGG, CA 95437 

PHONE (707)961-2823   FAX (707)961-2802 

MEMORANDUM 

 

DATE:   January 4, 2019   

FROM:   City of Fort Bragg 

Sarah McCormick, Assistant Planner 

SUBJECT:  PUBLIC HEARING TO BE CONTINUED: Receive Report, Conduct 
Public Hearing, and Consider Approval of Coastal Development 
Permit to Install Two (2) Pre-Development Signs for the Proposed 
Avalon Hotel Project 

 

 

The Public Hearing scheduled for the regular meeting of Planning Commission on Wednesday, 
January 9, 2019 shall be continued to Wednesday, January 23, 2019 at 6:00 PM in Town Hall, 
at the next regularly scheduled meeting of Planning Commission. 

Fort Bragg Municipal Code Section 2.20 sets forth the functions and duties of the Planning 
Commission.  Section 2.20.020(B) states:  

Planning Commission members shall be seated for a potential term coinciding with that 
of the nominating City Councilmember, provided, however, that the commissioners 
serve at the will of the City Council.  

The terms for Councilmember Turner and Councilmember Cimolino ended on December 10, 
2018, at which time the term of their two Planning Commissioner appointees, Vice-Chair Hannon 
and Chair Rodriguez also ended. The newly elected Councilmembers, Tess Albin-Smith and 
Jessica Morsell-Haye will nominate new Planning Commissioners to be appointed by City Council 
at the regularly scheduled meeting on Monday, January 14, 2019 at 6:00 PM in Town Hall. All 
new business to be considered by Planning Commission will occur following this date. Therefore, 
the Public Hearing to consider Coastal Development Permit 10-18 / Sign Permit Application 16-
18 (CDP 10-18/SA 16-18) will be opened and continued to: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 at 
6:000 PM in Town Hall.  

 


